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    Dear Students and Parents, 

          As the winter vacation sets in, it’s time for our young minds to embark on a journey   

of joy, learning, and relaxation. While the holiday homework awaits completion, we 

encourage students to embrace the season with a perfect blend of productivity and 

leisure. 

Remember, this vacation is a time to balance work and play, academic growth                                             

and personal development. Cherish each moment, and we look forward to hearing 

about your wonderful winter adventures when we reunite. 

Wishing you all a restful, joyful, and enriching winter vacation! 

 

Warm regards 
Team West Point  
 

 



WEST POINT SCHOOL 

HOLIDAY HOME WORK FOR LKG 

Steps:- 

Day – 1. Print out the following picture 

      Day – 2. Join the dots according to the number in ascending order 

Day – 3. Make the X-mas tree colourful  
 

 


